
THE BULLETIN BOARD 
PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU OF LOS ANGELES ♦ MARCH 2009 

It’s Time for the Annual Breakfast! 
Got your tickets? 

 
 

OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, MAY 17, 2009 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

     
Honoring our 

Masonic Youth! 
 

 

2009 MASONIC 
SYMPOSIUM AT 

UCLA 
*  *  *  *  * 

Applying Masonry in 
Contemporary Society 

Saturday, May 2, 2009 
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
What leadership can Masonry bring to 
contemporary society?  And how can 
Masonry provide leadership while 
retaining its fundamental principles of 
taking no side in political and sectarian 
matters? 
This Symposium will research how 
Masonic principles are at the foundation 
of a healthy, democratic society, and 
what its effect can be on contemporary 
society which is now definitely less than 
healthy.  It will also explore the 
limitations that Masonry faces in 
supporting or changing public policy, and 
will look at its leadership capabilities in 
this area, along with the potential impact 
that Millenial Masons can provide in 
making changes. 
This event will be open to all and will be 
free of charge (no meals). 

 

SENIOR WARDENS 
MEET THE DEPUTY 

GRAND MASTER 

 
The Senior Wardens in our Los Angeles 
area enjoyed the visit and talk of the 
Deputy Grand Master at the February 
Bureau Meeting.  These attendees were 
photographed with our honored guest 
following his presentation of the planned 
focus for our Grand Lodge next year (see 
above photo).  A summary of the DGM’s 
talk will be included in next month’s 
Bulletin. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Old West No. 813 
Reception Honoring the Grand Master 

Sunday, March 29, 2009 
6:30 p.m. Dinner and Program 
$25.00 per person, in advance 
Santa Clarita Aquatic Centre 

20880 Centre Park Pkwy., Santa Clarita 
Contact: Doug Kelley (661) 298-0743 

 

Ionic Composite No. 520 
Reception Honoring the Grand Master 

Monday, March 30, 2009 
5:30 p.m. Dinner    7:00 p.m. Program 

$15.00 per person 
1122  S.  La Cienega Blvd. 

Los Angeles  90035 
Contact: Howard Steinore (310) 657-2628 

 

 

Most Worshipful 
Larry Lamar Adamson 

·  ·  · 
Some tickets are still 

available  for our Annual 
Breakfast honoring The 

Grand Master 
 

March 29, 2009 
The Biltmore Hotel 

Los Angeles 
 

$10.00 per person - $100.00 per table 
 

This will be our 77th Annual 
Breakfast. The Breakfast is open 
to all Masons, including Entered 
Apprentices and Fellowcrafts. 
Come as a Lodge and meet old 
friends. 

Show Your Ritual Skills! 
This year, the Ritual Committee will judge 
Lodge teams throughout the state on 
ritual work spanning the three degrees: 
the marshal’s first degree interrogation, 
the perambulation for all three degrees, 
and the charge for all three degrees. 
 

Lodges must assemble ritual teams and 
turn in registration forms to District 
Inspectors by March 18. 
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